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Reminder: In Person Meeting Guidelines

In Person 4-H meetings can resume in February with the following guidelines:  
Social distancing required, face coverings required indoors; gathering size
limited to the lesser of 50 people or 50% of space capacity
Here is the space limitations for each Extension office meeting room:

Calhoun: 15 people socially distanced
Cass: 10 people socially distanced
Greene: 20 people socially distanced
Morgan: 35 people socially distanced
Scott: 45 people socially distanced 

Welcome NEW 4-H Member/Leader:
Cass County: 

Philadelphia: Dustin Fritsche (4-H Leader)
Morgan County:

East Side Jrs: Marcie Taylor (4-H Leader) 
North Side: Julia Black

 
 
 

University of Illinois, U.S. Department of Agriculture, Local Extension Councils Cooperating. University of Illinois Extension provides
equal opportunities in programs and employment. If you need a reasonable accommodation to participate, email uie-

ccgms@illinois.edu. Early requests are encouraged to allow time to meet individual requests. 



 

4-H  RESOURCES & REMINDERS

 

4-H Federation is the banding together of youth in all 4-H clubs.  You must be in the 8th grade or
older to become a part of Federation.

There is an all county Federation Zoom meeting scheduled for February 3, 6:30 p.m.  Links to the
meeting were sent to members via the GroupMe app and to their family email. 

If you didn't receive the invitation and are interested in joining, please contact April at
littig@illinois.edu or Tanya at hetelle@illinois.edu, and we will send you the link.

 Remember to cash those 2019 4-H Premium checks that were mailed in
December 2020. 

**Attention Morgan County 4-H Members: Those 4-H members who
participated in the 2020 virtual 4-H fair and those 2019-2020

Achievement Night winners, please cash any checks you have received
in the mail ASAP.  

Wanting to learn about a new 4-H Project, check out the newWanting to learn about a new 4-H Project, check out the newWanting to learn about a new 4-H Project, check out the new
Spark sheet resource.Spark sheet resource.Spark sheet resource.      The resource will give information onThe resource will give information onThe resource will give information on
what the project is about, activities and exhibit ideas.what the project is about, activities and exhibit ideas.what the project is about, activities and exhibit ideas.   

   https://4h.extension.illinois.edu/project-spark-sheetshttps://4h.extension.illinois.edu/project-spark-sheetshttps://4h.extension.illinois.edu/project-spark-sheets
   

The 4-H Exhibit Showbooks are nearly ready.  We are just
waiting for the livestock committees to finalize their classes. 
 They will be available for download or viewing on our website. 
 Copies will be printed for each family.

Leaders (at least one leader from each club), should plan on attending the
Zoom Leaders meeting on Feb. 24, 6:30 p.m.  An invite to the meeting was
sent to your email.  If you didn't receive the invite, please contact April or
Tanya.

https://4h.extension.illinois.edu/project-spark-sheets
https://4h.extension.illinois.edu/project-spark-sheets

